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Summary 
As a reminder, effective June 1, 2024, certain CGM products are only available through a contracted 
network pharmacy. For your patients to receive CGM supplies, you need to write a prescription. The 
participating network pharmacy of your patients’ choice then submits a claim as a pharmacy benefit. 

For patients receiving CGM supplies from a non-network pharmacy, an authorization for them to 
continue receiving CGM supplies from a non-pharmacy provider is effective through July 15, 2024. 
Non-pharmacy providers include home, medical and durable medical equipment (DME) suppliers. 

Failure to bill CGMs as a contracted network pharmacy could result in denied claims or claims 
payment. The original network notification was posted April 1, 2024. 

CareSource follows the State of Indiana’s Preferred Diabetic Supply List (PDSL), which includes 
CGMs. The current PDSL is below. Dexcom G6 and G7 are the preferred CGMs for Indiana Medicaid 
and no longer require a prior authorization when billed through the pharmacy benefit by a network 
pharmacy provider. All other CGMs require prior authorization. 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/in-med-p-2759200-continuous-glucose-monitoring-provider-notification-pharmacy.pdf


Preferred Diabetic Supply List Link: 
inm-providerportal.optum.com/providerportal/faces/PreLogin.jsp 

Questions? 
We are here to help. Please call Health Partner Services at 1-844-607-2831, available Monday 
through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern Time (ET). 

We appreciate your collaboration and thank you for being a CareSource Provider. 
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